
Re: Hollywood Outstanding Invoice for $31,306.11  
Mary Lou Tighe MLTighe@browardleague.org 
To Robert Delorimiere 
 
The variance is due to the number of cities that are participating in the ILA.  With 83% of our 
municipalities participating, Hollywood’s pro rata share, based upon population is $188,646.09.  I 
believe the $157,339.98 approved by your Commission was based on 100% participation by all Broward 
Municipalities. 
 
Hope this is helpful to you. 
 
Best, 
 
Mary Lou 
Sent from my iPhone. 
 
 
On Nov 28, 2023, at 4:07 PM, Robert Delorimiere <RDELORIMIERE@hollywoodfl.org> wrote: 
  
Hi Mary Lou: 
  
I am working on making a resolution so we can pay the outstanding balance of $31,306.11.   
  
Can you please provide me with a written explanation on why the additional $31,306.11 is needed.  My 
director Mr. Joseph S. Kroll explained it to me, but I will need something in writing, on top of the invoice, 
explaining why this outstanding balance has come to be.  
  
Thank you so much, 
Robert Delorimiere 
  
__________________________________________ 
Robert Delorimiere 
Special Projects and Administrative Manager 
City of Hollywood 
Public Works 
 
P.O. Box 229045 
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 
Office: 954-921-4509 
E-mail: RDELORIMIERE@hollywoodfl.org 

 
Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence sent to the City of Hollywood via e-mail may be 
subject to disclosure as a matter of public record. 
__________________________________________ 
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